From: Nubia Willman <Nubia.Willman@cityofchicago.org>
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 11:49 AM

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>
Subject: Re: Invitation: 2023 Budget Passage

Happy Monday,

Following up to confirm | attended the event on Saturday along with Greg Martinez at the
invitation of MFS's president Ric Estrada.
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